
Mitch Lowe, Principal

The Phoenix School Phone: 931-456-1228
203 Taylor Street Fax: 931-456-9862
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Families,

The testing window for Fall 2022 TCAP End of Course Assessments will open on
November 28, 2022. In accordance with the updated Tennessee Code Annotated,
Title 49, Chapter 6, Part 60an optional additional time period may be requested by
the parent or student to allow students time to finish the assessment.

If requested by a parent or student, a test administrator will allow a student an
additional 20% of testing time per subpart. The optional additional time period
must be used consecutively to the required time limit for each test. Test
Administrators will add the additional time as requested while adhering to all test
security measures and test procedures.

If you would like to request that your child receive additional testing time, please
send a note to the school testing coordinator with your request. All parent requests
must be submitted before testing begins. Parents or students may request additional
time on any of the following assessments:

Algebra I, Algebra II, Geometry
Biology
US History
English I, English II

School Testing Coordinators:
Cumberland County High School: Dr. Cassie Warner
Stone Memorial High School: Marcy Harelson
The Phoenix School: Sharon Miller

This request does not supersede an LEA’s obligation to comply with the federal
Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (20 U.S.C. § 1400 et seq.), or Section 504
of the Rehabilitation Act (29 U.S.C. § 794).


